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With almost three decades of experience in commercial and
multifamily investment real estate, Amanda Hopper exclusively
represents buyers and sellers in investment transactions across
Mid-Michigan. She consistently achieves the highest price
obtainable in today’s market through broad property exposure and a
relentless pursuit of bringing together the right buyers and sellers
with her deep contacts and a precise knowledge of the market.
Clients will benefit from Amanda’s knowledge in the design and
construction field. Amanda has the distinct capability to evaluate
and think quickly with financial numbers, schedules, contracts,
negation and getting to final solutions. Her ability to work in an
efficient and professional manner gets results.

Education
Michigan State University, East Lansing
Bachelor of Science, Civil Engineering

Background & Experience
As a real estate investor for more than 25 years, Amanda has
extensive experience in evaluation of investment properties for
long-term operational performance. Amanda’s experience also
includes her role as project manager for the Michigan Department
of Transportation in the highway and airport realm. This includes
land and property acquisitions as part of runway extensions
statewide. Amanda manages major infrastructure design and
construction improvements for airport terminals, maintenance
facilities, runway extensions, electrical improvements, and
instrument landing system upgrades.
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